



Welcome to 5T!

Mrs Tidswell and Mrs White



Dear 4HT,

Myself and Mrs White have had such a wonderful time with you during transition week and we are looking forward to being with you again in September. It has been lovely getting to know all about you, finding out about your goals and learning how you are feeling about moving to Year 5. I am really looking forward to you developing your Character Values throughout Year 5 and seeing you become confident and responsible upper KS2 pupils. It will be a year full of fun, hard work and challenges and I know that we are going to have a wonderful year together.

We have a lot of exciting things in store this year, including lots of new topics. I'm particularly looking forward to, 'Mighty Mountains, 'Ancient Greeks' and 'The Victorians'. I am excited to see you develop your love of learning, reading and creativity this year and I will be supporting you to reach your goals as your class teacher. I expect you to be very dedicated and hard-working in Year 5 and you should look forward to working together as a team with laughter and challenges along the way.

I hope you all have a fantastic Summer and use the time to relax, spend quality time with your family and enjoy being outside. I will be spending lots of time with my family and friends, reading books and enjoying the sun on holiday.

See you soon, Mrs Tidswell